
Community and Leisure Committee Agenda 9 February 2004 

8. REPORT OF THE HOUSING SUBCOMMITTEE OF 29 JANUARY 2004 
 
 CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 (a) Christchurch Citizens’ Advice Bureau 
 
  A letter was received from Christchurch Citizens’ Advice Bureau concerned that there appears 

to be a serious shortage of emergency and other accommodation for women and families. 
 
  Councillor Condon will respond advising what the Council is doing for housing in Christchurch. 
 
 (b) Christchurch Housing Forum  
 
  The minutes of the Christchurch Housing Forum meeting held on 3 December 2003 were 

received. 
 
 NATIONAL HOUSING CONFERENCE – ADELAIDE, AUSTRALIA (NOVEMBER 2003) 
 
 The Subcommittee received a report from the conference attendees. 
 
 The Subcommittee decided to ask officers to assess the opportunity of hosting the AHI Conference in 

Christchurch in 2005 and report back to the Housing Subcommittee. 
 
 FEASIBILITY STUDY – CENTRAL CITY HOUSING DEVELOPMENT OPPORTUNITIES 
 
 The Subcommittee received a report from the Central City Planner and the Property Consultant on 

central city housing development opportunities. 
 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation:  That the information be received. 
 
 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


